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The Circuit Clerk’s office signed the contract with Tyler Technologies for the new case 
management system for all departments in New Courts.  The estimated project start date is April 
1st.  The project time frame from start to completion is estimated to take approximately 14 to 18 
months.  We look forward to getting started on this project. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
___________________________ 
Amy Johnson 
Lee County Circuit Clerk 
 


